Dear Legislators,

My name is Alexandria O'Hara and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Inebriates are safety risks. My friends who attend Clark Middle School have to walk by the liquor store every school day for the whole school year and I do not want her to feel uncomfortable to walk to and from school.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Alexandria O'Hara

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Teresa Xiong and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

It affects us because drunk people can actually hurt us on accident just because they are drunk.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Teresa Xiong

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Anna and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Being around a liquor store can be temping to others. People are in danger when it comes to alcohol and lots of accidents happen.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Anna

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Matthew and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Having liquor around my school and my home is truable some because a lot of member in my famly drink.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Matthew

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Thiech Wal and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Walking to school each day is scary for me, because inebriates are always asking for money and get angry when I refuse. Its very difficult walking to school when you constantly getting harrased by drunks.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Thiech Wal

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Maisuab and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

This affects me in many ways. Even though I don't walk home, I've seen things that are related to alcoholism. This causes other students to not have the safety they need.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Maisuab Vang

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Jacqueline Rener and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Having two liquor stores in your neighborhood and near our school affects me because I know that one day the inebriates will get very violent and it would try to hurt me. It has affected me because my dad is an inebriate and it kills me to see him in that manner its and I see how my dad gets. I like coming to school to get way from it, not to deal with it even more.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Jacqueline Rener

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Dwayne Nichols and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

We should be afforded the same the same opportunities to walk in a safe neighborhood as other students because other grade, middle, and high schools don't have liquor store right by their schools.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Dwayne David Nichols

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Aek Vang and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

When we walk to Red Apple we always see drunk people sleeping near Red Apple and making weird sound.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Aek Vang

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Natalie Chhim and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Having two liquor stores near my school makes me scared to walk back and to school. I walk with my sister everyday to school. We get very freak out when someone who's drunk comes up to us and ask us for money. We don't know what they might do next. Next year my little sister will be walking home alone, I'm afraid she will get hurt by strangers or drunk people. I don't want to let my sister see drunks urinating on walls or them asking for money. We shouldn't have to see this for middle schoolers.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Natalie Chhim

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Natalie Chhim and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Having two liquor stores near my school makes me scared to walk back and to school. I walk with my sister everyday to school. We get very freak out when someone who's drunk comes up to us and ask us for money. We don't know what they might do next. Next year my little sister will be walking home alone, I'm afraid she will get hurt by strangers or drunk people. I don't want to let my sister see drunks urinating on walls or them asking for money. We shouldn't have to see this for middle schoolers.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Natalie Chhim

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Casey Leonard and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

People who drink alcohol can cause harm to my peers and I. Having alcohol in their system can be strange at times and also cause violence. I don't feel safe because drinking and driving can also occur around our school because we have liquar stores close by our school. We can get hurt if there is a drunk driver around.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Casey Leonard

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Kayla Nicole Barte and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

- Inebriates influence students to drink
- It makes us feel unsafe when walking to the store or home.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Kayla Nicole Barte

March 21, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Alexander Alvarez and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk pass the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

We are being harassed by inebriates who are constantly asking for spare change and money I am afraid to walk to and from school each day because they meat take me and i will never see my family

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Alexander Alvarez

Alaska State Legislature Capital Building Juneau, AK 99801 March 21, 2014 Dear legislator Hi My name is Dereck Tumer and I am writing in Support or H.B. 336, Which would prevent the issuing or liquor licenes to establishments with withen You feet OF a School. HIS a Clark Middle School Scholar, I want My Felf and Peers to feel
Safe going to and from School. There
is a liquar Store located directly a cross the
Street from Our School and I have to See and deal with the effects of acholism Each day. People are Bitering, Sleeping, drinking, and arinating outside or the liquer Stare. Somethinges, the liquer Customers are Confrontational and floodow as ground. 1\$ is especially frightening during the winter Months when it is dark outside and Students have to walk pass the Store harassed for Money, and talk to the Inebriates.
This is not what kappens students should have to see on their way to and from School each day. We have been promised a Safe learning environment and that helider walking to and from School

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Zachary fitterer and I am writing in Support of H.D. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a School. As a Clark Middle School Scholar, I want my self and peers to feel Safe going to and from School. There is a liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and Students have to walk pass the Store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not What Students should have to see on their way to and from School each day. We have have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from School

It very hard not be followed by people because They wanted money.

Drunken people might go look for Some one to beat up.

the Schools and liquor Stores, Students do not

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Chanelle Stone and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Alcoholism can affect me by tempting me, and other students, to drink when we're older or even now. When students walk past those

stores they can be influenced by the people by those stores. Strangers could trick them and say its okay to drink alcohol and its not going to do anything.

Sincerely,

Chanelle Stone

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Isabelle Hyland and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Alcoholism is a disease. It changes how you act towards anyone. Most inebriates are angry and harass students while they walk to and from school. This is giving younger students, such as sixth graders, give a bad example as to what to do. Having two liquor stores near Clark Middle School is a bad example and is almost telling children to drink later on, or just leaves them scared after being harassed.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Isabelle Hyland

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Seekia Vang and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

It affects me because I have to see inebriates who would ask for money or changes and would sometime argue with the students if they don't give them money. The inebriates would also loiter their bottles around the neighborhood and they would also urinate in front of people that passes by them. I feel unsafe because alcohol makes them angry and they would go around bumping people.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Seekia Vang

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Gabrenn Acuna and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

It effects us by seeing people drunk and its a bad influence.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Gabrenn Acuna

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is \_Ropati Malama \_\_\_\_\_\_ and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Having 2 liquor stores in my neighborhood and near my school affects me by experiencing bad things like urination and loitering.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely, Ropati Malama

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Amber Nelson and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Alcoholism is a disease and causes people to become angry and use profanity. When I pass by the liquor store, people are urinating in front of us. I am also being harassed by inebriates. I should be able to have a safe neighborhood to walk to and from school. Having two liquor stores nearby causes multiple problems.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Amber Nelson

March 21, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Matthew Barbaza and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Liquor stores should not be around my school because inebriates that are near it can harm other children.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely, Matthew Barbaza

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Javon Saena and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Javon Saena

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Sophia Onemany and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Seeing people inebriate around my neighborhood scares me because sometimes they can't walk straight and I feel like they're gonna bump into me and knock me over or hurt me. I dislike seeing inebriate people around my neighborhood, it makes me feel unsafe.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely, Sophia Onemany

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Matthew and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Having liquor around my school and my home is truable some because a lot of member in my famly drink.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Matthew

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Anna and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Being around a liquor store can be temping to others. People are in danger when it comes to alcohol and lots of accident

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Anna

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Jacqueline Rener and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Having two liquor stores in your neighborhood and near our school affects me because I know that one day the inebriates will get very violent and it would try to hurt me. It has affected me because my dad is an inebriate and it kills me to see him in that manner its and I see how my dad gets. I like coming to school to get way from it, not to deal with it even more.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students-the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Jacqueline Rener

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Hezekiah and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Hezekiah Moody

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Javon Saena and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

This doesn't affect because i don't walk home.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Javon Saena

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Thiech Wal and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Walking to school each day is scary for me, because inebriates are always asking for money and get angry when I refuse. Its very difficult walking to school when you constantly getting harrased by drunks.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Teresa Xiong and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

It affects us because drunk people can actually hurt us on accident just because they are drunk.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Teresa Xiong

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Alexandria O'Hara and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Inebriates are safety risks. My friends who attend Clark Middle School have to walk by the liquor store school day for the whole school year and I do not want her to feel uncomfortable to walk to and from school.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Alexandria O'Hara

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Wyatt Cooper and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Having liquor stores in my neighborhood effects me because I have been near inebriates while walking to and from school. They have been asking me for money while walking home from school.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Wyatt Cooper

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Jacqueline Rener and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Having two liquor stores in your neighborhood and near our school affects me because I know that one day the inebriates will get very violent and it would try to hurt me. It has affects me because my dad is an inebriate and it kills me to see him in that manner its and I see how my dad gets. I like coming to school to get way from it, not to deal with it even more.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students-the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Jacqueline Rener

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Anna and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

Being around a liquor store can be temping to others. People are in danger when it comes to alcohol and lots of accident happen.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Anna

March 24, 2014

Dear Legislators,

My name is Maisuab and I am writing in support of H.B. 336, which would prevent the issuing of liquor licenses to establishments within 400 feet of a school. As a Clark Middle School scholar, I want myself and peers to feel safe going to and from school. There is a liquor store located directly across the street from our school and I have to see and deal with the effects of alcoholism each day. People are loitering, sleeping, drinking, and urinating outside of the liquor store. Sometimes, the liquor store customers are confrontational and follow us around. It is especially frightening during the winter months when it is dark outside and students have to walk passed the store, harassed for money, and talk to the inebriates. This is not what students should have to see on their way to and from school each day. We have been promised a safe learning environment and that includes walking to and from school.

This affects me in many ways. Even though I don't walk home, I've seen things that are related to alcoholism. This causes other students to not have the safety they need.

By increasing the distance between the schools and liquor stores, students do not have to experience what Clark students currently see and deal with. Currently, the distance is only 200 feet away and places the problem in our face daily. This problem is unfair to us and no student should have to fear going to school. If the distance is increased, it will lower the safety risk and number of problems caused by alcoholism. I hope you support H.B. 336, because it is best for students- the future of Alaska!

Sincerely,

Maisuab Vang